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DENVER — Gov. John Hickenlooper signed into law a bill that grants a state tax credit for contributions to hospital-based facility

schools such as the Kunsberg School for chronically ill children at National Jewish Health.  Bill sponsors, Representative Dan

Pabon and Senator Pat Steadman attended, as did National Jewish Health Board Chair Richard Schierburg, and President and

CEO Michael Salem, MD. National Jewish Health initiated efforts to draft and pass the bill during the 2012 legislative session.

“The child care contribution tax credit will enable National Jewish Health

to continue serving Colorado’s children with the most complex medical

needs, without charging tuition for the wide array of education

opportunities offered at the school,” said Dr. Salem.

Kunsberg School is a kindergarten through eighth grade day school on

the National Jewish Health main campus in Denver serving children

whose chronic medical conditions, such as severe asthma, sickle cell

anemia and diabetes, make it impossible to thrive in a traditional school

setting. School staff address both the medical and education needs of

this vulnerable population, and the vast majority go on to succeed in

high school and beyond.

Kunsberg charges no tuition to students, almost all of whom are eligible for free and reduced price lunches. The state

Department of Education provides about $600,000 per year for Kunsberg. National Jewish Health spends about $1.6 million per

year supporting the school.

Colorado has granted tax credits for contributions to promote child care in Colorado for several years. The new law adds non-

profit hospital-based facility schools  to the list of eligible institutions beginning in 2013.

National Jewish Health is the leading respiratory hospital in the nation. Founded 125 years ago as a nonprofit hospital,

National Jewish Health today is the only facility in the world dedicated exclusively to groundbreaking medical research and

treatment of children and adults with respiratory, cardiac, immune and related disorders. Patients and families come to

National Jewish Health from around the world to receive cutting-edge, comprehensive, coordinated care. To learn more, visit

the media resources page.
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We have many faculty members, from bench scientists to

clinicians, who can speak on almost any aspect of

respiratory, immune, cardiac and gastrointestinal disease as

well as lung cancer and basic immunology.
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